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Dear GMB Members,Dear GMB Members,

We hope that this email finds you well.We hope that this email finds you well.

Firstly GMB has to acknowledge that in recent times we haven’t had the same level of engagement withFirstly GMB has to acknowledge that in recent times we haven’t had the same level of engagement with
Security Plus, compared with our work in G4S Cash and Loomis.Security Plus, compared with our work in G4S Cash and Loomis.

However following the purchase of Security Plus by Pivotal we’ve had both members contacting us andHowever following the purchase of Security Plus by Pivotal we’ve had both members contacting us and
contact nationally with Pivotal HR.contact nationally with Pivotal HR.

We’re very aware that there are likely to be questions regarding the proposed merger, and we’d like toWe’re very aware that there are likely to be questions regarding the proposed merger, and we’d like to
ensure that members know that they can reach out to GMB too.ensure that members know that they can reach out to GMB too.

We have flagged with Pivotal HR that we’re expecting requests for visits to Branches in the comingWe have flagged with Pivotal HR that we’re expecting requests for visits to Branches in the coming
months, and wanted to ensure that we could agree the necessary protocols that meet all the relevantmonths, and wanted to ensure that we could agree the necessary protocols that meet all the relevant
security and safety measures.security and safety measures.

If you would like to arrange a visit (and haven’t already done so), please drop me an email onIf you would like to arrange a visit (and haven’t already done so), please drop me an email on
eamon.o’hearn@gmb.org.ukeamon.o’hearn@gmb.org.uk and I’ll ensure that the relevant GMB colleague is informed. and I’ll ensure that the relevant GMB colleague is informed.

We look forward to meeting you in due course and ensuring the smooth transition to the new company.We look forward to meeting you in due course and ensuring the smooth transition to the new company.
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Yours in union,Yours in union,

Eamon O'HearnEamon O'Hearn

GMB National OfficerGMB National Officer


